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Update on Progress (including issues/problems/successes) 
 
The Committee have taken all the evidence identified on the project plan and 
a workshop event took place on 11 August to examine four consultation “case 
studies”.  
 
On 19 September the Committee are receiving a summary of the key points 
from the evidence received to date together with details of the outcome of the 
Adult and Youth Focus Groups and responses from the Members’ survey. 
The Committee are then being asked to give views in response to key 
questions. Following the meeting, these views will be forwarded to Policy 
Officers for input and this will be fed back to the October meeting of the 
Committee to assist the Committee in formulating conclusions and 
recommendations. 
 
Timescale for Review 
 
The timescale for the review remains unchanged from the original project plan 
with the Select Committee agreeing their final report on 12 December with 
submission to Executive Scrutiny on 19 December and Cabinet on 4 January. 


